
May 17,2007 

Via First Class Mail 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 

Re: MBI Services Group, LLC 
Request for Cancellation of Registration and Tariff 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

I am writing to notifL the Florida Public Service Commission that MBI Services Group, 
LLC (“MBI”) is no longer conducting business. Though MBI’s parent company has not yet 
formally dissolved the company due to other unrelated business reasons, MBI has generated no 
revenue since October 2006, when it shut down its operations. At that time, MBI notified all 
affected customers, substantially all of which consist of other telecommunications carriers, of its 
discontinuance of services. No end-users have been directly affected by MBI’s closure. 
Accordingly, for the foregoing reasons, I am requesting that MBI’s IXC registration and tariff be 
cancelled voluntarily. 

An extra copy of this cover letter is included herewith. Please date-stamp it and return it 
in the enclosed self-addressed, stamped envelope. 

Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Jaqualin Friend 
Peterson at (91 0) 353-2669 or jaqfriend@aol.com. She is handling all of the telecommunications 
regulatory matters relating to the closure of MBI. 
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